
WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT WEEK

Tuesday, 22nd October - Saturday, 26th 
October
Little Shop of Horrors - whole 
college musical production (multiple 
performances)

Tuesday, 22nd October
Connect 4 Challenge (3:30-4:30pm)

SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING

It was fantastic to see so many 
prospective students and families from 
a wide range of local secondary schools 
attend the Cowley Sixth Form Open 
Evening last night.

It was a really busy event and it was great 
to see students considering their future 
and being aspirational.

Applications for Sixth Form are now 
open for September 2025 online at www.
cowleysixthform.org.uk/apply-now.

POWER CUT
We had a power outage this morning, 
with electricity coming back on at 
10:20am. I would like to extend my 
thanks to the students who showed their 
maturity and the staff in the way they 
responded to the situation. I’d also like to 
thank parents and carers for the trust and 
patience while we dealt with a difficult 
situation.

MERTON BANK ASSEMBLY
Mr Rowland and four Y7 students 
delivered an assembly to Y6 pupils at 
Merton Bank Primary School this week.

We have developed some really strong 
partnerships with our feeder primary 
schools and I am extremely proud of the 
students for showing such confidence to 
stand in front of the assembly and speak 
so eloquently. Well done!

LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS

Rehearsals for the whole school musical 
production are continuing and going 
really well.  The set has been delivered 
and looks wonderful and professonal, as 
always. If you would like to attend one of 
the performances, please email
tickets@cowleysthelens.org.uk to book 
your seats. Please check page 2 for further 
details.

WEAR IT RED - SHOW RACISM THE RED 
CARD

To support the campaign organised by 
Show Racism The Red Card, students 
and staff have today been wearing red 
ribbons.

Here at Cowley, we are proud to celebrate 
and learn about diversity and we’re proud 
to support this campaign.

MP MARIE RIMMER VISITS MANDARIN 
STUDENTS

We were delighted to welcome MP Marie 
Rimmer to Cowley this week to come 
and meet and speak with some of our 
Mandarin students.

Some of the students who visited China 
back in July met with the MP to discuss 
their experience of the excursion and 
explain how they have found learning the 
language.

After a brilliant 45-minute conversation 
with the students, the visit went into a 
Mandarin lesson to showcase how we 
teach Mandarin here at Cowley.

I would like to thank Marie for coming into 
college and meeting with our students, 
who thoroughly enjoyed meeting her 
and sharing their experiences of a trip of 
a lifetime.

Friday, 18th October 2024

MR CORMACK’S WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Mr Cormack
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